
 

 

 

 

 

 

          1st March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Relationship, Sex and Health Education: Parent/ Carer Consultation 

1st- 15th March 2021 

As part of your child’s education at Etwall Primary, we promote personal wellbeing 

development by giving children the knowledge, understanding, attitudes and practical skills 

to live safe, healthy, productive lives to help them meet their full potential.  

You may be aware that the Department for Education has introduced new guidance for 

schools on how they are to deliver their ‘Relationships, Sex and Health Curriculum’ from 

September 2020. As part of the new statutory requirements we have ensured our RSE policy 

has been updated and is reflective of what our curriculum delivers in school. As part of the 

process of updating our policy and curriculum to ensure it meets the statutory guidance and 

also meets the views and beliefs of the families we serve- we would like to consult with 

parents and carers of our school community. To do this effectively we have created an 

information page on our school website with the useful and informative documents to guide 

you through what RSHE is and what your child will be learning in relation to the RSHE 

curriculum. Our consultation period will be running from 1st March – 15th March, so please 

respond with any feedback during this time frame.      

To access the information please follow this link: 

https://www.etwall.derbyshire.sch.uk/website/rshe_parent_carer_consultation/546105 

(or find it manually: ‘Key Information→Curriculum→RSHE Parent/Carer consultation 

Available on the school website:  

• This covering letter 

• Information PowerPoint about RSHE at Etwall Primary 

• RSHE Guide for parents (DfE document) 

• Link to a short survey (also available on this letter) 
 

We had originally planned to host a parent/carer workshop to deliver this information ‘live’, 

however, under the current circumstances we feel it best to upload the information and 

allow you to have a read through at a convenient time.   

https://www.etwall.derbyshire.sch.uk/website/rshe_parent_carer_consultation/546105


Please take a look the information and resources available and complete our short online 

survey. As a school community, we are committed to working in partnership with you and 

look forward to your comments and feedback.  

Direct links to online parent/ carer survey: 

URL Link: QR code: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.asp
x?id=DjqoO4BDb0SRqlfMThjLuXyLbQj3AT1Fgrs7D8
4ycpRUQTFJQVBSTktOV1hYN0VZU0cyTU1aWURGR
y4u 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mrs Bentley     Mrs Millward 

Headteacher    PSHE Subject Co-Ordinator  
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